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Stoddard County Commission to Hold a Second Closed Session on Monday, December 5th

Stoddard County Commission to hold a second Closed Session on Monday, December 5th
at 11:45 a.m.

This closed session will be a conference call between the County Commission and the
attorney Travis Elliott.  This is confidential and privileged communication with an
attorney.

Closed sessions are not open to the public or the media.
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